
 
 
 
 
 
August 25, 2014.  
 
This letter is to inform you that as of September 2014, our grade 6 and 7 students will be at a satellite 
school presently called Saint Bernadette Catholic School (90 Balfour Avenue, Toronto) to help alleviate 
growth pressures and limit the number of portables on site at our school.   This location has been named 
George Webster Elementary School South.  The office phone number is 416 396-2300. 
 
This satellite school will operate as a part of the George Webster community, meaning a Vice-Principal 
and staff from our current school will operate out of the new satellite site. The official move has taken 
place over the summer months to ensure that this location will be ready to welcome our students on the 
first day of school. 
 
The start time at this location is 9:15 a.m. to allow for older students to drop off their younger siblings at 
George Webster and make their way to the satellite school George Webster E.S. South.  The dismissal time 
is 3:15 p.m., again to allow for older siblings to pick up their younger siblings. 
 
We appreciate your patience as we work through this accommodation. We are confident that this new 
school site will provide the affected students and staff with the same learning environment that is 
experienced at our current school. 
 
We will be hosting an open house in September for all families to have an opportunity to tour the new 
school space. Please visit http://schools.tdsb.on.ca/georgewebster/ to read the presentation that was 
provided at the community meeting held on June 17, 2014 or contact Superintendent Vicky Branco at 416-
396-9196, if you have any further questions. 
 
We hope you have a wonderful summer and we look forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday, 
September 2, 2014. 
 
Sincerely, 

      
Vicky Branco, Superintendent     Kimberley Pividor, Principal 
 
c. Sheila Cary-Meagher, Trustee, Ward 16 
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This document contains important information.  Please take it to someone who can read 
English or to your School Office so that they can arrange for an interpreter or translation. 
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